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Milan Laser Hair Removal Donation Creates New Tech Lab at Nelson Mandela Elementary 
School 

 
Omaha, NE. (May 31, 2022) — Milan Laser Hair Removal partnered with Nelson Mandela 
Elementary School to donate more than $30,000 worth of new equipment to create a new 
technology lab for the school. The growing laser hair removal company no longer needed the 
new, unboxed computers and wanted to give them to an under-resourced school. Nelson 
Mandela Elementary was selected to receive the donation because it’s where the equipment 
would have the largest impact in the community as the school did not previously have a 
computer lab. 
 
Milan Laser will surprise the students attending the Nelson Mandela Elementary summer 
semester during a ceremony on June 2, 2022, from 4-5 p.m. with the new computer lab. The 
event will be open to the media, and we hope you’ll join us to celebrate the dedication of the 
new lab. 
 
“We are honored to be able to help supply students with computers for a tech lab,” said Dr. 
Shikhar Saxena, Co-founder and Chief Executive Officer of Milan Laser Hair Removal. “All 
students should have access to technology that supports their ongoing academic pursuits.” 
 
Nelson Mandela Elementary is a private, tuition-free elementary school located in North Omaha. 
Its mission is to provide a quality education that demonstrates all students can learn and 
develop academically, socially, and physically. The school is committed to maximizing the 
educational success of all scholars and bridging learning and achievement gaps.  
 
 



“We want our scholars to be prepared in the 21st century with the proper knowledge of the ever-
changing digital world,” said Genevive Core, Principal of Nelson Mandela Elementary School. 
“This computer lab will allow every scholar to learn and experience all the things necessary to 
be a well-rounded citizen in our world.” 
 
For more information about the donation or the ceremony, please contact Bettia Williamson at 
Bettia.Williamson@MilanLaser.com.  
 

### 
 

About Milan Laser Hair Removal 
Founded in 2012 by two board-certified medical doctors in Omaha, Nebraska, Milan Laser Hair 
Removal is the nation’s largest laser hair removal provider. With more than 180 locations in 24 
states and over 1,000 employees nationally, they are a premier employer as well. Laser hair 
removal is all they do, performing over 30,000 treatments each month. Milan Laser provides life-
long results for all genders and skin tones in a safe, judgment-free environment, and all of their 
treatments are performed by highly trained medical professionals. For more information, visit 
www.milanlaser.com. 
 

 


